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UNITED STATES INFORMATION
AGENCY

Notice of Conference for Bidders on
Fulbright Senior Scholar Program

Editorial Note: This document was
received at the Office of the Federal Register
on December 30, 1998, and due to an
administrative error was not published on
the regular schedule.
SUMMARY: The United States Information
Agency announces a conference for
bidders on the RFP for administration of

the Fulbright Senior Scholar Program.
The bidders conference will take place
on Tuesday, January 12, 1999, at 2:00
p.m. at 301 4th St. SW, Washington,
D.C., room 231.
SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: Proposals
received in response to this RFP will
undergo review by advisory external
consultants as well as by representatives
of overseas bilateral Fulbright
Commissions and a USIA officer
representing the Sub-Saharan Area.
Applicants will have the opportunity to

meet with the advisory external
consultants during the review process.

The Fulbright Senior Scholars
Program was announced in the Federal
Register on October 22, 1998 (63 FR
56698).

Dated: December 29, 1998.
Judith Siegel,
Deputy Associate Director for Educational
and Cultural Affairs.
[FR Doc. 99–146 Filed 1–11–99; 11:35 am]
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